MEMORANDUM

To:
Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson

Board members


Randy Poe, Superintendent

From: Linda Schild, Director Fiscal Services

Date:
October 30, 2015
Re:
Designation of funds for construction of a road and bridge on the Stephens property 

A recommendation is made to designate $700,000 from the general fund contingency for the cost to construct a road with a bridge to connect the section of the property the new maintenance facility will be built (which is also where our transportation operation is located) and the section of the same property that Stephens Elementary School sits. This request is consistent with a board decision in the September meeting to accept an alternative bid submitted with the bids to build the new maintenance facility. 
Please approve our recommendation as stated above.
